
GOMS Eblast 8-26-22

Granite Oaks is currently looking for Instructional
Aides, if interested please APPLY HERE

August 31st - 8th Grade Hearing Screening
September 5th - Labor Day - NO SCHOOL

Dear GOMS Families,

Another great week is in the books here at Granite Oaks! Our students are thriving as classes transition from
introductions and acclimation to exciting and rigorous curriculum. Learning is well underway. We are nearing completion
for our ECF Chromebook distribution, students have checked out textbooks, and we continue to push forward into the
2022-23 school year.

Looking forward, MAP testing begins next week. Check academy agendas for scheduling to ensure your student is
well-rested and ready. As a reminder, breakfast is available daily at the Granite Oaks Cafe, and the early reviews from
students are off the charts! We hope you and your family have a wonderful and safe weekend.

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

Chromebooks
Questions about Chromebooks can be directed to David Jurgeit at djurgeit@rocklinusd.org

Student Check Out/Check In
If your student needs to leave school during the school day (i.e.: appointment) they need to bring a signed note from
their parent/guardian before school to the attendance office. They will be issued a slip to be released from class.
Students can only be signed out by a parent, guardian, or person listed in the Aeries Parent Portal Account and is at
least 18 years of age. This policy ensures an uninterrupted learning environment and allows students to be waiting for
you in the front office to be signed out. When checking your student into school, your student must go to the
attendance window, located on campus around the corner from the main office, to fill out a slip before going into class.

Deliveries to Students
Parents are encouraged to let students assume responsibility for remembering lunches, school items, homework and P.E.
uniforms. However, you may leave items on the bookcase located in the Front Office for your student to pick-up.
Students/Parents may not order food to be delivered to the office for lunch (i.e. pizza, door dash, uber eats, etc).

Student Illnesses/Health Office
If a student has an emergency or is ill, they must report to the health office located in the Front Office. Granite Oaks staff
is available to assist your student.

GOMS Yearbook Club Starting Soon
If your child enjoys graphic design, photography, writing,

and helping to create life-long memories, please
encourage them to apply to join the Yearbook Club.

Please click on
this LINK for more information.

https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1605966
mailto:djurgeit@rocklinusd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uDdAfBoxZc2ZVXj9QtFrt8Q0VtvY9gfs8ABAnyHR1VQ/edit


8th Grade Foundations of Freedom Tour
April 1 - 7, 2023

Do you like to travel?  Do you like U.S. history?  Would you like to experience the culture
of some of America’s most important cities?  Are you responsible and mature?  IF SO
THEN THE EAST COAST TOUR MAY BE…

FOR YOU!!!
Also called the Foundations of Freedom Tour because of its many links to our nation’s
history, the East Coast Tour visits the following U.S. cities:

● Boston
● New York City
● Philadelphia
● Washington, D.C.
● See Preliminary Itinerary and Pricing

If all that is of interest to you and you would like to know more and get your questions
answered, please join us for an informational meeting!

WHEN: Thursday September 8, 2022 @ 6pm
WHERE: Granite Oaks Middle School Gym
WHAT: Meet the chaperones and get your questions answered!

***The East Coast Trip is not associated with Granite Oaks Middle School or Rocklin Unified School District.  It is paid for and
funded only by those who choose to participate.***

Questions?  Please email Mr. Champ at eastcoasttripchamp@gmail.com

http://www.explorica.com/Champ-7319



